
Announcements—May 7th, 2024 

 

Leadership 

There will be a leadership meeting on Thursday last period. Please be sure to get 
permission from your teacher to miss their class. Stay tuned to where the meeting will be 
held. 

 

Fish News 

These spawning “redds”, as they are called, must be in fresh water and are located far 
from the extreme head waters of the river The spawning area must contain a gravel bottom 
with many small and medium-sized stones. This is where the species reproduce. 

Tune in tomorrow to find out when.... 

 

Pizza Day 

Pizza day is cancelled for the remainder of the year. 

 

3D Printing Club 

A reminder that there is no 3D printing club this week. The next session will be next 
Tuesday, May 14th. 

 

Student Voice 

Student Voice will be on Wednesday during 6th period. 


